
 
 

  

  

Dear {First name},    

The Steven J. Green School of 
International & Public Affairs is one of the 
world’s largest and most prestigious 
schools of its kind. The School recently 
became a full member of the prestigious 

Association of Professional Schools of 
International Affairs (APSIA), a distinction 
held by only 38 universities worldwide. 
And next year, the Green School will 
open its second building on campus. 

These two milestones would not be possible without the engagement of our donors and 
alumni. Get involved with your alma mater! Please take this survey to share how you 

would like to contribute your time and expertise to the Green School. 

Let us know how you’d like to engage with us today. 

Sincerely,   
Dr. Shlomi Dinar 
Interim Dean 
Steven J. Green School of International & Public Affairs 

 

 

  

  

Take this brief survey about how you’d like to get involved at the Green School. 

Take Alumni Survey  
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 Alumni Survey 
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Nairobi Abrams

From: FIU Green School  <giving@fiu.edu>
Sent: Monday, January 30, 2023 11:07 AM
To: Nairobi Abrams
Subject: We want to hear from you!

Note: This message originated from outside the FIU Faculty/Staff email system. 

 

 

   

Dear {First name},  

You may have missed Interim Dean Shlomi Dinar’s email, but the FIU Green School wants to 
hear from you. How do you want to get involved at your alma mater?  Please take our brief 
alumni engagement survey today. Thank you! 

   

Take this brief survey about how you’d like to get involved at the Green School.  

Engagement Survey  
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Nairobi Abrams

From: FIU Green School <giving@fiu.edu>
Sent: Friday, February 3, 2023 2:35 PM
To: Nairobi Abrams
Subject: New Building at the Green School

Note: This message originated from outside the FIU Faculty/Staff email system. 

 

Help open the Green School’s West Wing! 
   

    

  

Support the Green 
School’s building 

fund today! 

Donate  

 

 

 

 

Dear {First name}, 

This spring will be full of excitement as your alma mater, the Steven J. Green School of 
International & Public Affairs, opens the doors to its new building. However, portions of the 
building remain unfinished. We need your help to complete it! Please give to the Green 
School’s building fund today. 

If you haven’t visited the Green School recently, check out this video about what the new 
building will make possible. 

Be a part of the next great chapter at the Green School by helping us complete the 
construction of its “West Wing.” 

Sincerely,  
Nairobi Abrams  
Sr. Director of Loyalty & Participation   
Florida International University  

   

To Watch Video, Click Below 

   

 

   

Donate Now  
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